
29 January 2008

Mr R Stanley 
Deputy Headteacher
Queen Elizabeth’s Grammar School 
Station Road
Alford
Lincolnshire
LN13 9HY

Dear Mr Stanley

Ofsted survey inspection programme – 14-19 reforms

Thank you for your hospitality and co-operation, and that of your staff and 
students during my visit on the 23 January as part of our survey on 14-19 
developments in the local area.

The visit provided valuable information which will contribute to our national 
evaluation and reporting. Published reports are likely to list the names of the 
contributing institutions, but individual institutions will not be identified in the 
main text.

Your students impressed me with their maturity and their high aspirations for 
the future. They have caught their teachers’ enthusiasm for study and spoke 
warmly about the respect and support they are given. They feel well prepared 
for the next stage in their education but will remember Queen Elizabeth’s with 
affection when they do move on. 

If there are any points or aspects of the visit you wish to discuss, please get 
in touch. As we will be evaluating the survey, you may be contacted in the 
future to find out your views. I hope you will contribute to this evaluation. 
Thank you once again.

Yours sincerely

Brian Dower
Additional Inspector 
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London
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